
  

 
                     

 
          Memo 

 
To: Board of Directors       
From: Alan E. Clanin, General Manager 
Date: August 21, 2018          
Subject: Project Update 
 

1. Vertical Wells –  

 Electra Drive – Electrical power to the site has been installed by Southern 
California Edison.  The well is in the process of being flushed to remove any 
residual contaminants.  

2. Billing System Software Upgrade – 

Tyler Technologies has been on site for three weeks setting up the district 
accounts.  District Staff has begun training in the use of the new financial 
software modules.     

3. Lakeview Main Replacement – 

District Field Staff has installed all of new water services, has reconfigured the 
pressure zones and has placed the new water mains online.  There has only 
been one issue reported with the increase of zone pressure.  Paving of the 
access roads is in progress and is expected to be completed by August 31, 2018.   

4. Lake Gregory Dam Rehabilitation Water Main Relocation – 

 District staff has at the request of Southern California Edison relocated a forty -
foot section of 8-inch water main to accommodate the placement of an electrical 
vault.  The District will also benefit in the future from the relocation.  Southern 
California Edison and the County of San Bernardino has agreed to reimburse the 
District $7500.00 for the relocation.  Total cost of project is $8000.00.   

5. Special District Leadership Foundation, District Transparency Certificate of 
Excellence – 

The District is continuing the process of gathering the required data to achieve 
the Special District Leadership Foundation (SDLF) District Transparency 
Certificate of Excellence. 

         


